Storizs of Sisters of Chardy Ministics
Responding lo People Expericncing Homelessness

SANDWICH MINISTRY

Once a month, the Office of Vocation and Mission Engagement sponsors a
sandwich ministry. Sandwiches and fruit are delivered to Our Lady of Peace
Parish in New Providence, New Jersey. This parish distributes the food to St.
John’s Kitchen, St. Joseph Social Service Center, The Salvation Army, and
Summit Helping Its People. This ministry began with a small group of sisters.
Since then, the program has grown to include Sisters of Charity Employees,
Seton Associates, and members of the surrounding community. Since May
2021, over 4,000 sandwiches and hundreds of bags of fruit have been donated.
The Office of Vocation and Mission Engagement is very proud of how much the
Sandwich Ministry has grown and continues to grow each month.

If you would like more information or if you would like to join us once a month,
please contact Shannon Hoffman, Co-Director of Vocation and Mission
Engagement at 973.290.5336 or shoffman@scnj.org.
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